
Committee on Public Safety
Councilor Maureen T. Carney, Chair
Councilor Jesse M. Adams
Councilor William H. Dwight
Councilor David A. Murphy

Committee on Public Safety
Wallace J. Puchalski Municipal Building

212 Main Street, Northampton, MA

Meeting Agenda

August 3, 2015
5:00 pm 

Activate NCTV Camera To Record Meeting

Announcement Of Audio/Video Recording Of Meeting

Members Present/Absent

Public Comment

Approval Of Meeting Minutes

Minutes Of July 6, 2015

PUBLICSAFETYMINUTESJULY_6_2015.PDF, 
MOSQUITOCONTROLDISTRICTLETTER2015.PDF

Departmental Presentations

Building Department Presentation

New Business
Reserved for topics that the Chair did not reasonably anticipate would be 
discussed.

Adjourn

Contact:
Pamela L. Powers
Administrative Assistant to the City Council
ppowers@northamptonma.gov
(413) 587-1210
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CITY of NORTHAMPTON 
Office of the Mayor 

210 Main Street, Room 12 

Northampton, MA  01060 

Ph: 413-587-1249 ~ Fx: 413-587-1275 

 

 
June 15, 2015 
 
 
 
Lee Corte-Real, Chairman 
State Reclamation and Mosquito Control Board 
MA Department of Agriculture 
251 Causeway Street, Suite 500 
Boston MA  02114 
 
RE: Pioneer Valley Mosquito Control District (MCD) 
 
Dear Mr. Corte-Real: 
 
This letter is being sent to you in support of the formation of The Pioneer Valley MCD entity.  Based 
on previous conversations and information shared by the staff of the State Reclamation and 
Mosquito Control Board, the City of Northampton is interested in joining, provided there is 
reasonable participation by area municipalities. 
 
To this end we offer the following: 
 

 The City understands that its share of the district would be dependent on the number of 
communities that sign on. 

 The City has received information that indicates the new District’s cost to be estimated at a 
$300,000 budget. 

 The City requests an accurate assessment be provided as soon as possible. 
 
Please feel free to contract me at 413-587-1249 should you wish to discuss this further. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
David Narkewicz 
Mayor 




